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New and gently used CLEAN Dutch costumes may be
brought to Scholte Church on Wednesday, March 29,
between 2:30 and 5:30 PM.

Costumes MUST be brought in WITH HANGERS. Tags for
pricing and description will be available upon drop off.

Money and/or unsold costumes will need to be picked up by
noon on Saturday, April 1.

Costumes will not be held for later purchase.

Unclaimed money and/or costumes will be donated to the
Pella Historical Museums.



